
We are delighted to announce that from Monday 15th September, extra 

curricular clubs will be running during some lunch times and after school.  

Our Sports Premium funding will cover some of the costs of these clubs, but 

due to an increasingly challenging budget we are having to introduce a small 

charge for some of these activities. 

All clubs will run from 3:15-4:15pm. Children will need to be collected at the end 

of each session from the main hall doors.   If your child is in Year 5 or 6 you 

may give permission for them to walk home  

Staff have collaborated to offer the following clubs this half term. They will 

run from Monday 15th September until October half term.  

Monday Times Table Club 

 

Lunchtime Y5/6 

 

No Charge 

 

Cooking Club After School Y4 £2.50 

Tuesday Rocksteady music 

lessons 

Tuesday 

afternoons 

YR-Y6 Paid 

directly 
(see link below) 

Leeds United 

Foundation Multi-Skills 

 

After School Y3 

 

£2.50 

 

Sports Cool Archery* After School  

 

 

Paid 

directly 
(see link below 

Wednesday Gardening Club 

 

After School Y4-6 

 

 

£2.50 

 

 

Choir  

Audition basis 

Lunchtime Y3-6 No Charge 

 

Thursday Football Club 

 

After School Y5 £2.50 

 

 

Intra school 

competitions 

After School  No Charge 

 

Friday Orchestra After School  No Charge 

 

 

The archery session will be run by the company that worked in school to provide 

UV dodge ball sessions.  Places for these sessions need to be directly booked 



and paid for with the company.  Please follow this link 

https://shorturl.at/WvqWe 

 

Rocksteady sessions are booked directly by parents to the company vis this link: 

https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/parents/ 

For safety reasons each club can only have a certain number of children.  If 

there are more children than this number by the closing date we will draw 

names out of a hat. Non- attendance may result in your child losing their place. 

 

If your child is interested in any of these clubs please speak to the school 

office.   

 

If you have any questions on queries, please speak to Mrs Mallett or the office. 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs Mallett  

Physical Education, School Sport, and Physical Activity Lead 

https://shorturl.at/WvqWe
https://www.rocksteadymusicschool.com/parents/

